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12th September 2022 
 
 

School Closure 
 
 
Dear Parent Guardian 
 
Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II all schools received guidance from the Department of 
Education’s Permanent Secretary, Mark Browne. 
 
The day of the state funeral, Monday 19th September is now declared a Bank Holiday. This means an 
overall reduction of other services like transport and school meals.   
 
Therefore, the decision has been taken to close school on Monday 19th September.   
 
Clubs and sports that were booked for that day will be added on for an extra session. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

Orla O’Dowd 

Principal 
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